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S,..J,NELSON 

Vice President 
Commercial Division December 22, 1966 

Mr. Duane D. Pearsall,· President 
Statitrol Corporation 
1030 W. Ellsworth Avenue 
Denver, Color.ado 80223 

Dear Duane: 

2701 Fourth Avenue South 

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55408 

Attached is your letter of November 21, 1966 which I have 
signed as you requested. 

Please forgive the delay in responding but we wanted to be 
sure that the question was carefully checked out. 

I hope that all is progressing well on your de sign so that our 
schedules for production and selling in 19 67 can be met. 

· S. J. Nelson 
lm 
Attachment 

cc: R. L. Patton 
0. R. Dahle 

Best regards, 
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"ct .. ---Static Controls for Industry la : 

Statitrol Corporation •• 1030 W. Ellsworth Ave.• Denver, Colorado 80223 • Telephone 244-6016 Area 303 

November 21, 1966 

Mr. s. J. Nelson, Vice President 
Commercial Division 
Honeywell, Inc. 
2747 Fourth Avenue South 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55408 

Dear· Mr. Nelson: 

Enclosed is a signed copy of your letter of November 9 
relative to cancellation of our confidential disclosure 
agreement of July 28, 1964. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter in keeping 
all of our formal relationship in good order. 

To bring our current ~state of the art" in the fire de­
tector up to date, and to clearly identify development 
responsibility to this date, I have enclosed our Drawing 
No. A-50002B dated. .. November 17, 1966. This drawing 
represents the complete circuit of the fire detector to 
date and a copy of this drawing has been left with your 
Engineering Group in Chicago. It is important that this 
drawing be acknowledged since there appears to be certain 
patentable features of the circuit developed since our 
original patent application and this matter is currently 
under review by our patent counsel. 

We would appreciate your acknowledgement that the attached 
referred drawing and any patents ·or proprietary interest 
in the fire detector as represented by this drawing is the 
property of Statitrol Corporation. In addition, at this 
time we have submit.ted a prototype model to demonstrate the 
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possibility of incorporating the circuit as shown in the 
attached drawing into a self-contained residential type 
fire detector. 

HONEYWELL, INCe 

Date /~-vi-~? 

DDP:mf 

Enclosures 

cc: ~illiam P. Horan, Esq. 
814 Metropolitan Bldg. 
Denver, Colorado 

Very truly yours, 

STATITROL CORPORATION 

By .r ~­
Duane De Pearsall, Presiden~ 
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